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It has been a such a busy week that 
it’s difficult to know where to start.

Perhaps it’s best summed up by the 
experience of our Middle School 
students, many of whom returned 
from an enjoyable trip to France on 
Sunday evening, only to leave for a 
trip to the marginally less glamorous 
destination of Leominster on Monday 
morning. Having said that, I suspect 
that they won’t finish the week 
quite as tired as those Prep School 
students who are camping out on 
Friday night – or their teachers.

This week has also seen a frenzy of 
other activity, from a range of trips, 
to play rehearsals, to Aquathlons 
and sporting successes – well done 
to Lara and Annabel for running 
superbly at the ISA National Athletics 
Finals on Monday. 

Amidst all of this, we have been busy 
preparing for Speech Day next Friday. 
I very much look forward to seeing 
you there.

Jon Tyler
Headmaster

We are swiftly winging our way to 
the end of term, but the Boarding 
Houses are busier than ever!

Last weekend was a busy one, 
with boarders here, there and 
everywhere.  Friday saw many 
boarders on the Middle School 
French trip (accompanied by myself) 
whilst some boarders took part in 
the Hereford and Worcester tennis 
league. Saturday saw some boarders 
representing the School at the 
Hereford and Worcester Athletics 
Championships too - phew!  Those 
boarders not taking part in sporting 
fixtures went, instead, to The Grove 
for our usual tightly fought 10-pin 
bowling game, which they enjoyed.

We have also been pleased to 
welcome a number of new students 
this week, until the end of term, on 
our overseas immersion programme.  
Artemis has joined us from France 
and will be a great addition to Year 
8, and Pablo and Carmen have come 
back again from Spain, causing much 
excitement in the house as they were 
with us for the Autumn term, so have 
already got so many friends here!  
New students are always welcomed 
by our boarders, and it is lovely to 
have such a mix of nationalities in 
the house.

This weekend sees rehearsals for 
the Middle School play, and a trip to 
Gloucester Quays – let’s hope the 
sunny weather stays with us!

Tracey Webb-Rogers
Head of Boarding

Boarding NewsUpdates & 
Reminders
Speech Day

On 24th June, the Priory will be open 
from 1.30pm and we ask all parents 
to be seated by 1.45pm. There are 
no school buses running on the 
afternoon of Speech Day, so please 
make arrangements to collect your 
child from the Priory. 

Prep School Moving Up Day

The Prep School Moving Up Day will 
take place on Thursday 23rd June, 
with children from Transition through 
to Year 4 meeting their new class 
and teacher for 1 hour.

Middle School Induction Day

For students currently in Year 5 
and Year 6, they will attend a full 
Induction Day on Thursday 23rd June 
to experience a full timetabled day 
with their new class.

Summer Fete and Jubilee

A reminder that our Summer Fete 
will be on the afternoon of 1st July. 
Please do come and join in the fun 
if you are free. A request from Mrs 
Rogers to send in any red, blue and 
white bunting, it would be much 
appreciated. 

Nursery and Prep School Sports Day

Nursery and Prep School Sports Day 
will take place on Monday 20th June. 
Parents are invited to come along! 


